Richard Nichols
1389 Cooper Road
Sebastopol, CA 95472
707-823-4071

June &, 1988~

Congressman Doug Bosco
1330 Lonworth Bullding
Washington, D.C. 20510

Congressman Bosco:

I enjoyed the bus tour of the Laguna de Santa Rosa and wanted
to thank you for takKing the time. Public awareness has been
the missing 1ink in Laguna protection and you have helped that
along.

I mentioned to you that we might arrange an informal walk so
that you could get the feel of the Laguna in & more intimate
way. We could set 1t up at your convenience, have aboul six
people along, make it non lobbying, non media and just let the
Laguna do the talking.
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Thanks again for vour support and efforts in this regard.

sSincerely,

Richard Nichols



